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AGC of Alaska: 
who we are

• Since 1948, AGC has served as the voice of 
Alaska’s commercial construction industry. 

• As the state’s leading construction trade 
association, we provide our members products 
and services designed to improve and grow their 
business and enhance the professionalism of 
Alaska’s construction industry.









Industry Concerns

• Dozens of meetings with DOT leadership regarding the STIP, upcoming projects, 
and negative trends since late 2023

• Met with the administration in Sept 2024 to elevate and emphasize our concerns 
and trickledown impacts

• Tentative advertising list continues to slip, creating the perfect storm

• This is an alarming and unprecedented circumstance for our industry and the 
Alaskan economy, especially considering the tremendous potential amount of 
federal funding our state has the opportunity to receive during this historic period 
infrastructure funding available at the federal level. The Alaska public and 
contracting community, including subcontractors, DBEs, and suppliers, and their 
families , heavily depend on Alaska DOT&PF’s ability to deliver a stable and 
reliable construction program.







Thank you!
Alicia Amberg
(907) 561-5354

alicia@agcak.org
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